From: _ ~ B

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 1:47 PM

To: Records Department

Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Object to DA2023/0130 ----109A Church Street Lidcombe

l CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council,

Our property (. )isat, my husband and myself are strongly against the proposal

DA2023/0130, the address is “109A Church Street Lidcombe".

The house price at Auburn and lidcombe is lower than other suburbs, so more poor peopie live here, they are less advantage, they can't afford high housing price, that's
why they choose here. If you choose here to build the rubbish processing center, it will destroy the living environment here, house price here will drop down greatly, those
poor people can not move out easily as it's hard to sell or rent out their property in future. | know most of my friends / neightbours there can only speak limited English,
they can't write English, so you won't receive emails from them.

| hope this won't be one of the reasons that Lidcombe was selected for this. If a suburb with lots of rich people living there was selected for this, definitely you will receive
lots of objections by email.

No one likes the suburb is getting poorer and poorer.
Why not select a remote suburb for the rubbish center? Less residents, less effect.

Please consider our opinion before you make a decision.

Thanks and regards,
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